
Announcements 3/19/24 
 

WELCOME BACK BEARS! Hope you had a fun and restful Spring Break! 

 

Attention students the next ACT testing is scheduled for 4-13-24 at 

BTHS.  Seats are filling up fast so register today at www.act.org 

 

Yearbooks are on sale! Order your yearbook online at 

yearbookordercenter.com. The school code is 15724. Sales end March 

30th! 

 

All of Ms. Wilson's and Mrs. Reynolds' English 3 classes report to the 

Media Center today. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.act.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7CVictoria.Hall%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Ca383662fb2f2494bfe3308dc468d7e69%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638462821087479201%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mRKcF5Y3BWlvhF7ZSzCWZU%2BtuYR%2B%2B6iDg2o3jPL8AP8%3D&reserved=0

